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March 20, 2020 

Re: TNG Energy Services’ response to Governor Newsom’s “Stay at Home” 
Order to combat the spread of the COVID-19 coronavirus  
 
To All TNG Employees, Customers, Suppliers and Other Stakeholders 

Yesterday evening, March 19, 2020 the governor of California issued 
Executive Order number N-33-20, referred to as the “Stay at Home Order” 
to all residents of California. This order has a wide degree of interpretation 
that may lead to confusion, uncertainty or even fear. What is important for 
you to know is that there is a key provision in the order stating that 
employees working in “critical infrastructure sectors” as identified by the 
federal government are to continue to work. You can find more information 
about the essential critical infrastructure workforce at www.CISA.gov  It is 
TNG management’s interpretation of this guidance notice that TNG Energy 
Services is in the Energy Sector as our business is to provide goods and 
services to power producing entities for the purposes of power generation. 
Therefore, TNG Energy Services will remain open and operating at normal 
capacity until further notice. 

With this in mind, we need to operate with a heightened awareness of our 
surroundings with respect to the new norm that is known as social 
distancing. Avoid gathering in groups, practice more aggressive hygiene 
efforts and of course stay home if you are sick or even think you may have 
been in contact with an infected person. 

Please remember that in these uncertain and challenging times, we are to 
be more responsible and vigilant than ever. With everyone’s help we will get 
through this crisis stronger than when we entered it. 

Respectfully, 

 

Greg Perrone   
General Manager 
TNG Energy Services, Inc. 
 

 


